December 3, 2014

Chair and Members Corporate Services Committee

Re: Establishment of "Outstanding London Ambassador" Award

There are a number of individuals who actively promote London at the national and/or international level as a City of excellence. They draw attention to London's leadership in many areas such as technology, medicine, sport, culture, education, etc. I believe the Municipal Council should establish an annual "Outstanding London Ambassador" award to recognize one individual, each year, for their efforts in bringing national and international recognition to London.

I respectfully request that the City Clerk BE DIRECTED to bring forward, as soon as possible, a policy which establishes the criteria and guidelines for an annual award for "Outstanding London Ambassador".

Respectfully submitted,

Mo Mohamed Salih Ward 3 Councillor